
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
LIBRARY BOARD 
Notice of Quorum 

Tour of Mustang Library 
Wednesday, May 17, 2023 

2:45 p.m. 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Library Board will be touring Mustang 
Library, 10101 N. 90th Street, Scottsdale, AZ 85258, May 17, 2023 beginning at 2:45 
p.m. 
 
 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business, or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions, or otherwise take legal action, however, while 
in attendance. 

 
 


